
LUX Service Update – M/V Brooklyn Bridge V.173S/N – Rio De Janeiro omission 

EUA Advisory 

Sep 09, 2024 

Dear Valued Customer, 

As a result of adverse weather conditions and berthing delays at Santos, it has been decided the M/V 

Brooklyn Bridge V.173S/N will omit her Rio De Janeiro call to minimize further delay. 

Rio De Janeiro imports will be discharged on her Santos northbound call, 9 September 2024 (ETA). 

From Santos these Rio De Janeiro imports will be loaded on M/V Navios Domino v.014N, ETS Santos 

14 September 2024 and ETA Rio De Janeiro 15 September 2024. 

Rio De Janeiro export cargo will be loaded onto the next LUX vessel, M/V Navios Domino v.014N (ETS 

16 September 2024). 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact your local sales office. Contact details can be 

found on our website https://www.one-line.com/ 

Sincerely, 

ONE Global Liner Management Division 
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